
    St. Juliana Falconieri SchOOL 

          Advent Program  2015 

What is the Advent Program? 
The Advent Program is our first of two big student productions of the year. It is a night for the St. 
Juliana Falconieri School community to gather together and, through music and drama, celebrate 
the “real reason for the season!”  Each class sings a Christmas Carol and the Eighth grade drama 

students perform a play of the story of Jesus’ birth. It is a truly special night.  
 

The Advent Program is also a required part of each student’s grade in Music/Drama class.  Please 
refer to the Music and Drama webpage on the school site for further information regarding this 

performance. 

Advent Program Performance - Fri, Dec 11th   

D R ES S  C O D E : Sunday Best!   
**Note:  Part of each student’s grade for the Advent Program is dressing in the 

appropriate attire. (Students who do not adhere to the dress code will have their 
grade lowered.) 

 
Girls: 

• Dresses or skirts to the knee or longer. Fancy dress slacks are acceptable, but NO jeans or 
sweats are allowed! 

• Tops must have modest necklines.  No bare shoulders!  Midriffs must be covered. 
• Shoes must be closed-toed and have a back (for safety reasons)! Socks, hose or tights are 

mandatory. 
• No makeup, dangly jewelry, nail polish, or outrageous hairstyles. 

Boys: 
• Slacks with a belt - no jeans or sweats!  Cords or school pants are acceptable. 
• Collared shirts or sweaters with no logos.  Shirts must be tucked in. 
• Dress shoes or your very best casual shoes.  
• Neatly combed hair - no outrageous hairstyles. 

---------- SEATING ----------  
The Advent Program will be performed in the Parish Hall.   

Doors open at 6:00 and seating is on a first-come/first-served basis.  (Auction winners excluded) 
 

---------- SCHEDULE ----------  
 “Call Time” For Students 

All students must report to their classrooms at 6:30 pm! 

Show Time 
The Advent Program will start promptly at 7:00 pm and should last about an hour. 

 
 
Thank you for all of your support in this endeavor. See you on Friday, December 11th! 

Mrs. Erin Thielke  
Music and Drama Teacher 


